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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER  6 August 1980

Thank you for your letter of 30 July. It was a

great pleasure to see you again. I found your views on

the political and economic significance of the Guangdong

power station project of great interest.

As I said, I would be prepared to write to you on

this most important project but we decided that now was

not the most appropriate time. I know, though, that

you are keeping in close touch with officials in the

Department of Industry.
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Sir Lawrence Kadoorie, C.B.E., J.P.


